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SUBJECT: USF Police to Conduct Comprehensive 

Roadside Safety Checkpoint  

 
 

TAMPA: The University of South Florida Police Department will host 
two Comprehensive Roadside Safety Checkpoints, lasting one hour 
each, on the USF Campus on February 16, 2017, beginning at 9:00 
p.m. These Checkpoints will be held on USF Holly Drive and USF 
Maple Drive respectively.   A 5-hour saturation patrol will follow the 
checkpoint. During this time, USF Police Officers will seek to identify 
impaired drivers in an effort to keep our streets safe. Impaired drivers 
that are identified will face arrest and prosecution. This operation is 
part of a comprehensive, collaborative approach to traffic safety by 
the USF Police Department.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


